
THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF OSHTEMO  

Regular Board Meeting 

August 20, 2024 

6:00 PM  

  

The Oshtemo Township Board Meeting was held in person at the Township Hall. Residents were 

able to give public comments during the meeting. Supervisor Bell called the meeting to order at 

approximately 6:00 PM.  

  

PRESENT:   

Supervisor Cheri Bell 

Clerk Dusty Farmer- Parma Township  

Treasurer Clare Buszka 

Trustee Zak Ford 

Trustee Neil Sikora 

Trustee Michael Chapman 

 

ABSENT: 

Trustee Kristin Cole 

 

Also present were Public Works Director Anna Horner, IT Director Jon Gibson, Fire Chief Greg 

McComb, and Public Works Project Manager Zach Pearson.  

 

Public Comment 

Supervisor Bell opened public comment.  

 

Presentation and Discussion USDA Neighborhood Sanitary Sewer Expansion Project 

Public Works Anna Horner provided an update to the Board regarding sewer. The litigation has 

all been resolved. The Board must now address that the USDA Bonds are for $30 million, but 

project costs are now at $54 million. The sewer update will be available on the Township 

website.  

 

Review and Discussion of Blueline Budget 

Public Works  

Fire 

 

Public Comment 

Supervisor Bell opened public comment. No public comment.  

 

Supervisor Bell adjourned the meeting at approximately 9:07 PM.   

    

Prepared by: Dusty Farmer      Attested:    Cheri Bell  

         Township Clerk                          Township Supervisor  
 


